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FROM THE PASTOR 
 
 

Greetings church family, 
 
For the next several months we will be embarking on a challenging prayer journey within our church. We are 
asking families to pray for others within our church and to connect with them for the sake of ministry and 
fellowship. Assignments have been made and we are asking everyone to please participate. Some will be asked 
to pray for and contact families while others will be praying without necessarily making contacts. We will ask 
everyone to pray daily for their assigned families and to contact them at least twice a month to let them know 
that they are praying for them. Most families will have two families to pray for. Some will have only one until 
we add more families to our list. You will be receiving your prayer assignments in the mail.  
 
Please contact our church office to make sure that we have correct phone numbers and addresses for your 
family. Our goal is to make sure that everyone in our church family is being prayed for and ministered to and 
that our entire church will enjoy a healthier prayer life and enriched fellowship. 
 
Believing and Belonging, Bro. Rick 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



All final requests for changes to the budget must be submitted by August 4th, right after service.

Ladies Pokeno August 6, at 6:00pm - $10
 

We will celebrate the birthdays of Senior Adults who have birthdays in the 3rd quarter (July, August & 
September) on Sunday, August 11th .  The birthday lunch will follow the morning service.  All “birthday 
people” and their spouse are invited to attend the party.  Our party people are Bob Archibald, Lilia 
Boies, Jim Bruce, Ann Church, Martin Church, Sue Dean, Debbie Dilmore, Gary Gilley, Rosemary 
Hendrix, Barbara Jones, Buddy Jones, Carolyn Kirkpatrick, Camille McKay, Jan McKay, Mark 
Middleton, Charlie Morgan, Susand Morgan, Charline Odom, Donna Rhymes, Reneè Robinson, Norene 
Sellers, Mary Lynn Smart, and Jerry Thompson.  If we have omitted anyone, please let us know.  Senior 
Adult Committee:  Gwen King, Jim King, and Reneè Robinson
Roger Odom’s Class is responsible for the Colonial Manor Birthday Cake for August 18.

 
August Birthday Calendars are available in the foyer. 

 
 

Building Fund Information to date:  
Outstanding Note Balance    $46,784.85 

 

 
VBS – Roar – July 29th – August 2nd 6:00pm to 8:30pm 

VBS kickoff party/registration Sunday, July 28th 4:00pm to 5:30pm 
You may now sign up for VBS on our website.  Enter the following link to be taken to the VBS page.  Click on 
the link and follow the instructions.  If you have any questions about registration, please contact Jeremy Butler 

at 318.334.8303.
 

Quarterly Meeting and Fellowship 
Sunday evening, August 25, at 6:15pm, we will hold our quarterly meeting to discuss 

the business of our church.  We will begin with a covered dish fellowship and ask 
everyone to bring their favorite dishes and desserts.

 
GLOW – REGISTRATION AUGUST 28th – STARTS SEPTEMBER 4TH 

HELPERS (ANYONE WANTING TO HELP) MEETING SUNDAY, AUGUST 25TH 
Coming in September – Senior Adult Day at MBC – September 8th – a special service that will highlight 

our senior adults.  Mark your calendar.  Don’t miss it. 
 

Found on 15 Yard Sale 
The youth will be participating in the “Found on 15” yard sale the first weekend in November.  We are asking 

our church family to consider donating items.  We will begin accepting donations on August 12th .  You are 
welcome to bring items during office hours or Wednesday evenings.  If you bring an item during office hours, 
please place the item in the Family Life Center with a note on it mentioning it is for the youth yard sale. Thank 
you, church family, for all you do to support the Mangham Baptist Youth.  Feel free to contact Jeremy Butler at 

318.334.8303 with any questions you may have. 



 
 Samaritan’s Purse: 

For the month of August, we will be collecting solar powered calculators, single subject wide-ruled notebooks, 
pencils, pens, crayons, colored pencils, glue sticks, erasers, and scissors.  I need items for boys…small toys, 

socks, blunt tipped scissors.  This is a good time to catch $1 clearance shirts.  If we don’t use them this year, we 
can use them next year.  We only have about 100 foldable boxes.  $25 for 50 boxes…. if someone wants to 
contribute towards this.  Shipping is $9 per box.  There will be an opportunity to give towards the shipping. 

 
Care & Share: 

 For August we are collecting Peanut Butter and Peanut Butter Crackers. 
 
 
 
 
 

             
August 4th – Wendi Chevalier – Samantha Lively       
 
 
 August 11th – Charline Odom – Lynne Allen 
 
 
August 18th – Melissa Duckworth – Shannon  

Gandy 
 

August 25th – Jessica McKay – April McClure 
        

 

 
 

August 4th – Sonya Arender – Mona Chisholm 
 
 
August 11th – Lori Guthrie – Jessica 
                       McKay – April McClure 
           
August 18th – Kelli White – Ann Payne 

 
 

August 25th – Andrea Spruell – Melissa 
                        Duckworth – Mackenzie Burns 
 

Web: www.manghambaptist.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist/ 

Email: office@manghambaptist.org 
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